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Dear families,  

On Tuesday 15th July Nightingale class will be heading off to Ventnor beach.  The trip will enrich our 

learning and experiences about the world around us and provide an opportunity to explore the beach 

and its features. We will walk along the seafront towards Bonchurch. We hope the sun shines and we 

can enjoy lunch on the beach.  

What to bring: 

• Wear suitable home clothing 

• Sun hats or waterproofs depending on weather 

• Please apply sunscreen in advance 

• Packed lunch in a rucksack/backpack 

• Filled water bottle  

We are asking for contributions of £5 per child to pay for return bus fair and an ice cream.   

Please complete the form using the link below to confirm consent and to book a school lunch if 

needed:  

https://forms.gle/cwBHGvTWXeKwGoaA6 

We are looking forward to this exciting final school trip in Nightingale's.  

If you have any questions do not hesitate to ask.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss Mitchell  

Class Teacher  

 

https://forms.gle/cwBHGvTWXeKwGoaA6

